
February 6, 2024

Greg Elkins
Chief Financial Officer
Mt. Vernon Community School Corporation
1806 W State Road 234
Fortville, IN 46040

Re: Recommendation of Award for Demolition of Transportation Building

Dear Mr. Elkins:

AECOM Hunt received seven (7) bids on January 26, 2024 for the demolition of the existing 
Transportation Building and Maintenance Building.  

Following discussions with Mt. Vernon about preserving the Maintenance Building until a later 
time, we worked with the low bidder to secure a quote for a reduced Scope of Work.  We are 
making our recommendation to award the Demolition Work to Denney Excavating, Inc. for 
the amount of $15,000 for the Transportation Building and two (2) adjacent communication 
towers ONLY.

Please advise should you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,

AECOM HUNT

Luke Johnson
Project Director

CC: Jack Parker, Chris Smedley, Derek Shelton – MVCSC
Jim Gulley, Justin Wolf, Braden Weddle – AECOM Hunt
Mark Beebe, Larry Carter – RATIO
John Bryant, Matt Mason - Veridus 


